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STAFF BIRTHDAYS THIS AND NEXT WEEK: 
Howard Tenenbaum; May 15th, Janet Myles; May 17th, 

 Holly Eaton; May 20th 
 
STAFF AND STUDENTS: 
      

 
1. Sign up to donate blood and be in the drawing for a gift certificate for Cold 

Stone Ice Cream. See a volunteer or come to Room 903 to sign up. 
Anyone 15 or older may sign up to donate. Thank you!  
 

2. The American Cancer Society Teens For a Cure Run is on June 10th from 
12:30-2:30 at the Muirlands track. Come raise money to fight cancer and 
watch Coach Atwell run 100 miles. All clubs and sports teams are 
encouraged to start a team and run. Come to Room 803 if you have any 
questions or to sign up.  

 

3. Jostens will be on campus during lunch on 5/17 to pass out 
announcements for class of 2016.  

 

4. On Wednesday, May 18th, Jared Wells with be having a SAT/ACT prep for 
anyone interested. The cost is $25 and it will be held in the library from 
2:30-5:30. All of the money raised comes back to help the Sophomore 
calss. 

 

5. Special Event!  Come see some of the best acting of the year!  The 
advanced theatre classes will be performing an evening of ten minute 
plays on Thursday and Friday at 6:30pm.  These are student directed, 
produced and acted.  It's also the last time this class of seniors will be 
seen on the LJHS stage.  Come out and support this unique evening of 
theatre.  $5 at the door.  Limited seating.  Don't miss it! 
 

6. All seniors who would like to be featured in the Senior Video: Submit 
photos and videos that are appropriate to ljhseniorclass2016@gmail.com 

 

mailto:ljhseniorclass2016@gmail.com


 

7. LA JOLLA HIGH SCHOOL FAMILIES 

Spring Testing will begin on May 17th; all 10th grade students will take the 
CST Science test in the morning. Students will report to the gym or cafeteria 
depending on their last name. This day is a regular bell schedule. 
All 11th grade students will take the Smarter Balanced test during the week of 
May 23-26. This week will be a block schedule. If your student normally has 
assign time home, students will be required to attend school every morning 
during the block schedule for this week of testing. 
 
BLOCK SCHEDULE FOR SBAC TESTING - May 23-26, 2016 

Monday, May 
23 

Tuesday, May 
24 

Wednesday, 
May 25 

Thursday, 
May 26 

Testing Period for Juniors in the morning 

1 7:25-9:45  2 7:25-9:45  3 7:25-9:45  4 7:25-9:45  

    
2 9:50-

10:35 
3 9:50-

10:35 
2 9:50-10:35 1 9:50-

10:35 
    

4 10:40-
11:25 

1 10:40-
11:25 

4 10:40-11:25 3 10:40-
11:25 

    
 LUNCH  LUNCH  LUNCH  LUNCH 

 11:25-
12:00 

 11:25-
12:00 

 11:25-12:00  11:25-
12:00 

        

6 12:05-
1:00 

5 12:05-
1:00 

6 12:05-1:00 5 12:05-
1:00 

    
5 1:05-2:15 6 1:05-2:15 5 1:05-2:15 6 1:05-2:15 

    

 
8. All boys interested in playing basketball are encouraged to attend a brief 

meeting at the beginning of lunch on Friday, May 13.  Prospective players 
are asked to meet in the main gym lobby. Summer program information 
will be distributed.  This will be the only meeting prior to the end of 
school. 

 

 

9.                                             *****YEARBOOKS*****  
 
Students, if you have not purchased a yearbook yet, please go to the 
Finance Office before they run out. 
 



Yearbooks are $95.00 payable by cash, check, or on the Webstore by 
credit cards. 
 
            Don’t wait till the last minute, and go without a yearbook. 
             
            If you are not sure if you purchased one, go to the board on 
the wall outside room 513 and find your name. 
 
 
10. The La Jolla High Madrigals will sponsor our 12th Annual School Wide 

Talent Show on May 21st at 7p.m. in Parker Auditorium.   Tickets will be 
sold at the door for $7.  Please come and enjoy our talented La Jolla High 
students performing acts in music, drama, dance and comedy.    
 

11. The End of the Year is Coming! The End of the Year is Coming!! 
If you have overdue books or textbooks left over from semester long 
classes, please turn them into the library before they turn into fines and 
fees and interfere with your graduation plans! You can see which books 
you currently have checked out to you by going to destiny.sandi.net, (no 
“www.” first), clicking on our school and logging in with your school id # 
and password.  

 

12. Good luck to Brooke Kaufman, Molly Saraspe, Abby Ward, and Jordan 
Schultz, who will be competing in the CIF Diving Championships this 
Friday! Go Vikings!!!  

 

13. Boys Lacrosse earns the #1 seed in Division 2.  
They host the winner of San Diego High School/Montgomery on Friday,                     
May 13th at 5:30pm at The Bishop's School. 

 
Boys Volleyball earns the #4 seed in the Open Division and hosts 
Francis Parker on Saturday at 5:00pm at LJHS. 

 
Ticket Prices at the door are:  

Adults $9 
Senior/Student $6   
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